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For Release: IMMEDIATELY 

State Board of Elections to Host Campaign Finance Webinars 

ALBANY, NY (05/31/2014) -- The New York State Board of Elections will host three-hour 

Campaign Finance webinars for candidates, campaign treasurers, political committees and the 

general public. 

The first webinar will be held on Wednesday, June 4, at 12:30 p.m., followed by another 

webinar on Thursday, June 5, at 9:00 a.m. 

All participants should visit the NYSBOE website at www.elections.ny.gov and go to Calendar 

of Events in June section on the homepage for the information needed to join the webinars. 

The webinars will include a presentation on campaign financial disclosure requirements as 

defined in New York State Election Law. Conducted by NYSBOE's Campaign Finance Unit, 

these interactive seminars are designed to assist candidates and committees in understanding 

the law and the disclosure process. Members of the media and the public are welcome to 

participate. 
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